
MAGPIE MAIL 
 

Mogo Public School 
part of the community since 1871 

Confident - Achieve - Respect – Enjoy 
          Phone: (02) 4474 4815  Fax: (02) 4474 4806  email: mogo-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

 

      Tuesday 16 August 2022 - Week 5 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6 

«StaffOther»     «Student_Class» «Student_Name»     «Sibling_Class_1» «Sibling_Name_1»     «Sibling_Class_2» «Sibling_Name_2»     «Bookclub» 

 
Up coming events…. 

Breakfast Club –everyday Monday to Friday 

   8.50-9.15am  

 

Thursday - Canteen is open this week  

Wk 5, 15 Aug National Science Week – Theme: 

“Glass-more than meets the eye” 

Wed 17 Aug Yrs 5 & 6 Moruya High School 

Transition 

Fri 19 Aug Grandparents’ Day 11am under the 

Cola 

Tue 23 Aug Book Week Parade & Book Fair 

11.15am-12.30pm. Theme: 

“Dreaming with eyes open”. 

Wed 24 Aug P&C Meeting @ 3.45pm in Bilima 

classroom 

Fri 2 Sept Father’s Day Stall 

 

Dear parents, carers and grandparents, 

Grandparents Day 

This Friday, Mogo Public School celebrate 

Grandparent’s Day and we welcome Grandparents, 

Parents/carers and Uncles and Aunties into our 

school. Peter Poole will be leading our school in a 

musical performance. Parents will attend 

classrooms to look at books, have a book read to 

them, some students will read their own written 

story and they will play old fashion games with their 

grandparents. We will have a sausage sizzle for $2 

to raise funds for Yr 6 Farewell, free tea and coffee 

for our visitors. The students are looking forward to 

seeing you all.  

 

Mobile Phones 

All students who bring mobile phones must take the 

phone to the office each morning. No student is 

allowed to keep the phone on them or in their bag. 

This is for the safety of all students. A big thank you 

to those students who do this every day without a 

fuss. 

 

Kinder 2023 

We have started our planning for 2023 and it is time 

to let us know if you have children you are intending 

to enrol in kindergarten next year. Many of our 

families have already contacted the school, 

however, if you have not yet or you know of someone 

with a school aged child, please contact our school 

office or go to our website to make an online 

application. School zoning areas are in place and 

you can use the School Finder website 

(https://schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au/)  

 

Year 3-6 Camp Cottermouth   

I would like to say how proud I am of all the students 

who attended the four-day camp to Canberra. For 

some of the students it was their first sleepover and 

time away from parents. The students had a 

magnificent time at the Canberra Museum, 

Questacon etc. I hope you enjoyed watching the trip 

through our Facebook page. A big thanks to Catrina 

Niddrie, Andrew Craft, Cameron our school 

chaplain and Aunty Kat who supported the 13 

students on camp. 

 
 

 
 

https://schoolfinder.education.nsw.gov.au/
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Non-camp students      

The non-camp students had a wonderful week back 

at school going to Mogo Zoo, especially feeding the 

giraffes. For Education Week the students dressed 

up as their future self and we had doctors, army 

men, teachers, artists etc. The students looked 

fantastic. Well done, students and parents. The 

Friday involved a relaxing movie and popcorn 

session.  

 
 

           

     
 

     
 

Roads/Traffic and Transport Meeting - Parent/ 

community/Chamber of Business/Land Council 

members welcomed and needed  

Nicky Stiassny (Road Safety Education Officer K-

12) and Emma Pietruska (Transport NSW) are 

assisting us to discuss and clarify the needs of Mogo 

Public School for our students, staff and parents’ 

safety when arriving and leaving our school. The 

day will be Wednesday, 15 September and the 

meeting will be 3-4 pm in the Library or under the 

cola. We will also invite the Mogo Business 

Community. We will send a flyer home closer to the 

date. We are trying to effect change to ensure the 

safety for all our students, parents/carers, staff and 

visitors who come to our school.  

Draft agenda  

• Footpath and curb 

• Kiss and drop zone and signage 

• Bus routes and signage 

• Staff car park 

• School zone signage 

• Disability access 

Thanking you. 

 

Ms Lynn Dallas 

Teaching Principal 
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Waagura 

Waagura students had a great time at camp! 

We were very busy every day and learnt so 

much about the attractions in our capital 

city. I think the highlight for most had to be 

Flipout! We had a very informative trip to 

the Aboriginal Embassy and learnt about the 

fight for Sovereignty for the land. Skye 

presented the embassy with a smoking 

ceremony gift from Walbunga country which 

included an abalone shell bowl and magpie 

feathers to represent our school totem. We 

also had a great time at Questacon learning 

about a range of science topics and taking 

part in a variety of experiments. 

I hope you have heard about lots of the fun 

things we got up to.  

Andrew Craft 
 

Bilima 

Everyone in Bilima would like to thank 

families for their love and support whilst we 

were on excursion. We had a fabulous time 

and have made life long fun memories. A big 

special thanks to all those that helped 

organise the excursion behind the scenes and 

to those that stayed with us everyday. It was 

AWESOME! 

Reminder that book week is fast approaching 

and to start organising your book week outfit 

for the Book Week Parade. We welcome 

everyone to come along and celebrate with 

us. 

Catrina Niddrie 

 

LIBRARY NEWS 

Weekly library classes are resuming this term. Can  

students please return any books they may have out 

on loan and remember to bring their library bag on 

their library day each week. 

Waagura - Mondays 

Marida and Bilima – Wednesdays 

Thank you. 

Ursula Brown 

Teacher/Librarian 

 

 

BOOK FAIR & BOOK PARADE 

Tuesday, 23 August will be our annual Book Fair & 

Book Parade. The theme this year is “Dreaming 

with eyes open”. 

Come dressed as your favourite book character. The 

parade will start at 11.15am- 12.30pm, then you can 

stay and have BYO lunch with your child/children. 

The students will get an opportunity to view the 

books on Monday and fill in a ‘wish list’.  

 
 

PERMISSION NOTES 

Each year we need to update our Permission notes. 

Please check your child’s bag, for the following 

notes: 

Grandparents’ Day 

Photos/Child Protection/Local Area permission 

Scripture class attendance 

Please complete the forms and return them to the 

office ASAP. 

Thank you. 

 

CANTEEN 

The canteen is open this week, please get orders in 

by 10am. 

Lasagne & drink  $6.00 

Omelette Wrap & drink   $6.00 

 

P&C NEWS 

Our next P&C meeting will be Wednesday, 24 

August at 3.45pm in Bilima classroom. All 

welcome. 
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Father’s Day is just around the corner…donations to 

the raffle would be greatly appreciated. Thank you. 

Helpers are needed to wrap gifts and hampers prior 

to the stall and on the Friday for the stall. Thank you. 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS 

• Mogo Aboriginal Preschool. Ph: 4411 8453 

for enrolment details.  

• Mogo SUPA Club, 3rd Tuesday of the month 

at Boomerang Meeting Place 3.30-5.30pm. 

• Broulee Public School Canteen Supervisor 

permanent part-time position. Contact P&C 

President: courtneyfink1982@gmail.com 

for a copy of Selection Criteria and Duty 

Statement or call: 0490 239 705. 

Application closes 2 September 2022 

• Aust Breastfeeding Assoc invites you to 

Community Protection for Infant & Young 

Children in Bushfire Emergencies Project 

Launch. Wed 31 Aug 1-2pm @ Moruya 

Library BAS rooms. RSVP by 23 August to: 

michelle.hamrosi@breastfeeding.asn.au 

• Mogo Aboriginal Preschool runs a weekly 

play group every Wednesday during term 

9:30am-11:30am. 

The relaxed meet ups provide you and your 

child the chance to socialise, enjoy a FREE 

morning tea, learn through play and most 

importantly – have fun! 

Playgroup is open to all babies, toddlers, 

preschool aged children and their families. 

Call on 02 4411 8453 to book or find out 

more. 

 
 

 

 

 

More fun photos!! 
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